
You don't often get email from rcoslow@cityofedgewater.org. Learn why this is important

From: Brush, Ken
To: Randy Coslow
Cc: Sean Maroney; Jeffrey Thurman; Kris Shane
Subject: RE: Bid #22-245, Pavement Preservation & Recycling Treatments
Date: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 2:19:16 PM

Good afternoon Randy,
 
The bid renew. The new expiration would be April 30, 2024 with one more renewal left.
 
Thank you,
Ken
 
From: Randy Coslow <rcoslow@CITYOFEDGEWATER.ORG> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 11:17 AM
To: Brush, Ken <KenBrush@polk-county.net>
Cc: Sean Maroney <smaroney@CITYOFEDGEWATER.ORG>; Jeffrey Thurman
<jthurman@CITYOFEDGEWATER.ORG>; Kris Shane <k.shaneaps@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Bid #22-245, Pavement Preservation & Recycling Treatments
 

Mr. Brush,
We have received a quote from Asphalt Paving Systems, Inc. to perform work for the City of
Edgewater under the same terms and conditions as the subject bid/contract #22-245 with Polk
County. We were provided a Notice to Proceed document (attached for reference) which states the
duration of the agreement as follows:
 
“effective June 13, 2022, through April 30, 2023. This contract will automatically renew for two (2),
one (1) years terms unless terminated.”
 
Will you please advise whether Polk County terminated the agreement with Asphalt Paving Systems,
Inc.? If not, please advise the end date of the current contract period?
 
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Randy J. Coslow, P.E.
Director of Environmental Services / City Engineer
City of Edgewater
P O Box 100
Edgewater, FL 32132
(386) 424-2400 x4007
 
 
Notice:  Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records.  If you do not want your e-mail
address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. 
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